LRANTIA FOUNDATION

LWTW@ 533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

July 8, 1974

Mr. Vern Grimsley
1849 Arch Street
Berkeley, California
94709

Dear Vern:

Many thanks for your latest quarterly report. The Trustees will review
it at our next meeting.

Meanwhile, we will write to URANTIA Produce. I think it would be best
for you to visit Billie Hobart and evaluate the situation before we
write to her. We can't permit her to use quotations without approval.
I think your investigation may be more productive before we write than
after.

It looks to us like you handled the EOOM problem in your characteristic
masterful fashion. We must keep ourselves free of groups such as this.

We all appreciate your heading Ji . off at the pass. He is
another individual we must keep at arm's length.

We are looking forward to our visit with you later in the month.
Sincerely,
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Thomas A. Kendall,
President
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